
To All Residents of Valley View Estates, 

 
The Jim Thorpe School District and the bus company have 
brought to our attention some safety concerns at the bus stop
that need to be addressed. 
  
1- When the bus is there, no vehicle is to move in any direction, 
whether the flashing lights are on or off. 

2-  When the bus is there, parents and children are to stay 
on the side until the bus leaves. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please 
contact Valley View Estates POA at 570-445-4682 or email 
the Association at vvepoa@yahoo.com

  
 

We expect and appreciate everyone’s full cooperation. 
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